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July 15, 2003

The usage has dropped to 6 ccf per unit/per month from 17 ccf. I used this as a basis to adjust
the last three bills for 290 Scott Street, S.W.

Consequently, the last three billings will reflect an estimated usage of 102 ccf per month, 17
units times 6 ccf equals 102.

Enclosed is a corrected bill for March 27, 2003 through June 27, 2003. Once the meter has been

changed and a new average established (2-4 months), the account will be reviewed for further
adjustments.

Mr. Henley, I apologize for any inconvenience these estimated bills might have caused you. If
you have further questions, please contact me at (404) 602-4410.

Sincerely,

Borosel Elarnfnst

Gerald Eberhart
Customer Service Administrator

Bureau of Water

Enclosures



